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Washington Public Power Supply System
P.O. Box 968 3000 George Washington Way Richland, Washington 99352 (509)372-5000

August 26, 1982
' G03-82-854

; Mr. F. J. Miraglia, Chief
Licensing Branch 3
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Miraglia:

Subject: NUCLEAR PROJECT 3
NRC ACCEPTANCE REVIEW 0F WNP-3-

OPERATING LICENSE APPLICATION
.

Reference: a) Letter, D. G. Eisenhut to
R. L. Ferguson, " Acceptance
Review of the Application for
an Operating License for
Washington Public Power,

Supply System (WPPSS) Nuclear
Project, Unit 3 (WNP-3)",
dated August 20, 1982

The Washington Public Power Supply System was pleased to receive the refer-
ence letter providing acceptance of the WNP-3 Operating License Application.,

We wish to extend our appreciation for the timely review provided by the NRC
staff and particularly to you and Mr. L. L. Wheeler, NRC Licensing Project
Manager for WNP-3, for managing this process to a successful completion
ahead of the agreed-to schedule.

We look forward to the initiation of the Operating License review process
and to the continued cooperation we enjoyed throughout the acceptance review
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period. We also are looking forward to the upcoming post-docket meeting
to acquaint the NRC management and staff 4th our project and our applica-
tion documentation.

Sincerely,

b
G. D. Bouchey, anageri

Nuclear Safety and Licensing

KWC/rch

cc: JA Adams - NESCO
WG Albert - NRC 726>

NS Reynolds - D&L
D Smithpeter - BPA,

LL Wheeler - NRC
EBASC0/Elma
WNP-3 Files - 030
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